
Gooding Rotary Club 2016 Grant Proposal 

 

3 inch Diesel Trash Pump purchased for $1870.00 in December 21st, 2015 in Port Au Prince, Haiti. 

 

The proposed grant will allow GVCM Vision Farm to purchase another pump in Port Au Prince, to 

provide water to an additional 8 acre section of the Vision Farm, which presently is only able to be 

used during the Rainy Season which does not allow long term trees or production. 

With irrigation, this section of the farm will be the location of a High Density Mango project.  500 

trees per hectare (approximately 2.5 acres)   Individual trees can be purchased for $1.50 each. 

  


